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November 3, 2010

Roger Norman

Legislative Auditor

172 State Capitol

Little Rock, Arkansas 72201

Dear Mr. Norman,

Thank you for your correspondence dated October 28, 2010, dealing with the reassignment of
vehicles now operated by the Division of Legislative Audit.

In issuing Executive Order 10-14, Governor Mike Beebe requested that all branches of State
government take part in improving the overall management of the State’s vehicle fleet. In this

and other efforts, Arkansas'’s government must strive to provide the high ievel of efficiency and
accountability that the taxpayers deserve.

As we work to sharpen and improve our management over the State’s vehicle fleet, efforts such
as that of the Division of Legislative Audit are sincerely appreciated.

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Richard A. Weiss
Qirector




Sen. Bobby 1., Glover
Senate Cod hair
Rep. Johnny Hoyt
Houre ComChagr
Seit. Bl Pritschard
Senate Co-Viee Chaiy
Rep, Beverdy Pyle
House Co-Viet Chalr

Roger A, Notman, JD, CPA, CFE
Legistative Auditor

LEGISLATIVE JOINT AUDITING COMMITTEE
DIVISION OF LEGISLATIVE AUDIT

Qctober 28, 2010

Mr. Richard Weiss, Director :
Department of Finance and Administration
DFA Building

1509 W 7th St, Reom 401

Little Rock, AR 72201

Dear Mr. Weiss:

The Division of Legislative Audit reassigned its vehicles to be pool vehicles. Nine
vehicles will be based in Little Rock and sixteen will be based at the various regional
offices over the state, The vehicles based in Little Rock will not be driven home. The
vehicles based at the regional offices may be driven home by employees whao live a
minimal distance from the regional offices, therebiy providing some degree of security to
the vehicles overnight.

Each of the vehicles continues to be used to assist in the supervision of audits and to
meet with auditors, auditees, and other officials as part of the audit responsibility for the
Division.

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions,

DIVISION OF LEGISLATIVE AUDIT

Roger A-¥arman, JD, CPA, CFE

Legislative Auditor
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